
Drop in and Chat date: 13th May 2023 

 

Theme/Topic Resident Concern   Comments / Actions being taken 

Parking in 
Chipperfield 
Park 

6th Form students no longer 
able to park on Bloxham 
Grove are now parking in 
Chipperfield Park for the 
whole school day. 

Warriner school contacted. Parish Council concerns 
raised with the Head, Dr Kaye. Neighbourhood Policing 
Team requested to monitor area for bad 
parking/obstruction, which they have agreed to do. 

Resident updated on actions taken by PC. 

  

  

  

  

Grass edging 
on the 
memorial 
green 
encroaching on 
footpath 

Path becoming narrower to 
grass encroaching across it. 

Contractor to be requested to check if the grass has 
grown over path and if so to cut back. 

  

  

  

Speeding on 
Church Street. 

Bad parking 
opposite 
Winters Way 

Speeding on Church Street Speedwatch carried out a session between 5pm and 
6pm. 300 cars monitored, zero over the speed 
threshold. 

Once delivered the portable SID can be located in the 
area to capture data. 

Van parked badly opposite 
Winters Way 

No action can be taken by PC on this matter. Resident 
can report to Police to determine is dangerous. 

  

  

  

Primary school 
places for new 
builds 

Lack of Primary school 
places going forward, with 
school already at capacity 

PC will raise this concern as an objection with 
forthcoming Developer Planning application. 

  

  

  

  

  

  
 

 


